
November 2018 Message from  

HGCAA President – Van Mayorga 

Our October meeting at Anixter West went very well.  We pretty much had a full house.  I’d like to 

thank Anixter for the gracious accommodations and providing great food. Please remember, our 

associate members support us, so please support them. 

Our guest speaker was Henry Munoz with Velocity CAD.  He spoke about how and why he started his 

own company and the design services his company offers.  Velocity has QR codes that make plans, 

calculations, and product specification data readily available.  Henry also shared his jurisdictional 

knowledge for code and submission requirements. 

Our next meeting is Thursday, November 8th at ADI on Pinemont.  We are expecting another great 

speaker. John Doyle, sales manager for Perennial Software, makers of Sedona Office and Alarm Biller, 

will be here to help us work smarter and not harder.  

Remember, if you're not coming to the meetings, you're missing out on CEU's, great speakers and 

lots of inside information. 

I look forward to serving you as President.  I welcome any issues for discussion or suggestions for 

improving this association.  Contact me anytime at president@hgcaa.org 
 

 

 

Van Mayorga, 
HGCAA President 


